
Dear Friend of La Sierra University,

Do you have a teacher who was life changing for you? One who mentored and inspired you? One for 
whom you will be forever filled with gratitude?

We invite you to thank this special educator in a tangible way for the difference they made in your 
life. One way you can do this is to select one of the options listed here for honoring an educator in the 
Garden of Gratitude, located by the School of Education.

Along with the recognition in the garden, you’ll be asked to write a one-page tribute for the “Honoring 
Educators” memory book displayed in the School of Education. Reading these tributes will be an 
inspiring experience for our students, alumni and visitors.

A portion of the proceeds from this project go to benefit our future educators by providing scholarship 
and professional development opportunities.

Mail this form to Garden of Gratitude, School of Education, 
La Sierra University, 4500 Riverwalk Parkway, Riverside, CA 92505

For additional information email us at education@lasierra.edu or call (951) 785-2266

I would like to honor an educator with the following option 
(a School of Education representative will call you to confirm): 

☐☐ $25,000 stand-alone wall with engraved tribute

☐☐ $8,000 concrete picnic table with bronze plaque

☐☐ $3,000 concrete arched bench with 
bronze plaque

☐☐ $1,500 boulder with bronze plaque

☐☐ $1,200 tree with bronze plaque

☐☐ $1,000 12X12 engraved tile mounted on 
donor wall

☐☐ $600 12X6 engraved tile mounted on donor wall

☐☐ $300 6X6 engraved tile mounted on donor wall

PAYMENT:

Cash/Check: Enclosed is my gift of $	

Credit Card: I Wish to pay by credit card

☐ VISA  ☐ MasterCard  ☐ Discover  ☐ AMEX

Credit Card Number	

Expiry Date	 CVC CODE__________

Name on Card	

Signature	

	
Name of honored educator

	
Name of school(s) in which you knew the educator

	
Your Name

	
Your Phone Number


